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Attend a virtual info 
meeting to learn more.

	� Friday, October 2, 2020, at 4:30 p.m.

	� Monday, October 5, 2020, at 4:30 p.m.

	� Thursday, October 8, 2020, at 4:30 p.m.

	� Friday, October 9, 2020, at 4:30 p.m.

	� Monday, October 12, 2020, at 4:30 p.m.

	� Thursday, October 15, 2020, at 4:30 p.m.

RSVP: bit.ly/FPU-MA-MathEducation

Earn Your M.A. in 
Math Education 
Secondary Emphasis
Now available to Central, Clovis, Fresno and Sanger USD math teachers 
who possess a bachelor’s degree in mathematics and are interested in 
qualifying to teach dual-enrollment courses in their high schools 
or work as adjunct instructors in a community college.

Courses cover a range of mathematics topics such as advanced 
algebra, geometry and calculus. The program includes courses like 
Teaching Math for Social Justice and The History of Math. Students 
will read the research in math education and complete a series of 
three comprehensive exam papers embedded in the coursework.

Program Highlights:
	� �Cohort of 15-20 students

	� �Classes begin January 2021 and May 2021

	� Five semesters total with two 3-unit courses per semester

	� �All courses are 16 weeks long

	� �Synchronous class meetings on Tuesdays 5:30-8:30 p.m.

	� Two hours of asynchronous reading and assignments per class

	� �Approximately 90% of the tuition cost will 
be covered through grants*

	� �$1,500 stipend included to pay for books

	� �Equity and race training will better prepare 
you to serve your students

Program Cost*
	� Tuition: $21,000

	� Grants:

	� $8,000 per student (from the K-16 Collaborative)

	� $5,000 per student (from AIMS Foundation)

	� $6,000 per student (from Federal Teach Grant)

*Tuition and grants are estimates and available for qualifying 
students. Contact the FPU Student Financial Services 
Office at 559-453-2041 for more information.

For more information contact
Chris Brownell, Ph.D.
chris.brownell@fresno.edu or 559-453-2046

This program has been made available in part by the 
funds and efforts of the Fresno K-16 Collaborative.


